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Request: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could you tell me how many restaurants or 
takeaways in your local authority have had a low or zero food rating due to a cockroach 
infestation over the past 12 months? 
 
Response: 

There have been no restaurants or takeaways that have had a low or zero food rating due 
to a cockroach infestation over the past 12 months. 


